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Campus realignment
We’re still working on where services not moving into the new facility will be placed. We call this Campus Realignment. Once 
we’ve fixed this information in place, we will be letting the community know, so if you have an appointment with a particular 
service, you’ll know exactly where to find that service. Not all services are changing, so stand by for more updates.

If you want to keep a track of progress, or see what’s coming up next, there’s some information and videos on www.westcoastdhb.
health.nz and on the Facebook page WCDHB Careers. Or check out the Ministry of Health’s website (www.health.govt.nz) – look 
under the “Our work” tab along the top, and search for “Hospital redevelopment projects” then you’ll find information and photos. 

If you have any concerns, you can contact the DHB facilities administrator, newfacilities@wcdhb.health.nz, or ring the hospital on 
769 7400 and ask to speak to the facilities administrator.

Above: Members of the Hospital Redevelopment Partnership Group and the West Coast Facilities Project Team visited the new Grey health 
facilities site recently

Above: View of the new Grey Base Hospital from Waterwalk Rd looking South.
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The view of the new Grey Base Hospital from Waterwalk Rd
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Façade
With the terrible tragedy that occurred at Grenfell Tower in the UK, all buildings 
and building plans in New Zealand have been under inspection. The exterior 
cladding of the new Grey Base facility is made out of aluminium composite panels, 
and is fabricated with a fire retardant. The facility will also have a state of the art 
sprinkler system. 

Walkbridge over 
railway line
Planning continues after negotiations 
with KiwiRail showed we needed to lift 
the height of the new footbridge being 
designed. When it has been approved 
and consented by the Grey District 
Council, the design will go out to tender 
and we’re hopeful it will be built around 
the end of 2017.

Thanks and here’s to some good weather for the rest of winter!

Milestones
 ▪ Main hospital building 

 ▪  Southern wing steel is being 
erected

 ▪  Northern wing floor concreting 
being completed

 ▪  Northern wing roofing continues

 ▪  Boiler house construction has 
commenced. 


